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8520 Tech Way, Suite 200 

San Diego, CA 92123 

News Flash 

 
To:  Sharp Health Plan Primary Care Physicians 

Attn:  Providers and Provider Office Staff 

From:   Sharp Health Plan 

Date:  August 15, 2018 

Subject:   2018 Provider Satisfaction Survey Coming Soon – Your Opinion Counts! 

 

Dear Provider Partners, 

Over the past several years, Sharp Health Plan has worked alongside our vendor, SPH Analytics, to 

attain your opinion on the service we provide you. All of us at Sharp Health Plan would like to ask 

for your assistance by taking a few minutes out of your busy schedule to share your opinions on 

how we can continue to improve our service. 

 

 Sharp Health Plan’s 2018 Provider Satisfaction Survey will arrive from SPH Analytics in 

your mailbox over the next few days. 

 Please complete the survey no later than 5 days from the receipt of the survey. 

 Results from the survey will help us identify new opportunities for improving the service we 

render to our primary care physicians that serve our members. 

We sincerely appreciate your partnership in providing our members, and your patients, with an 

exceptional health care experience.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact our provider relations team at 1-858-499-8330. You can 

also email us at provider.relations@sharp.com. We are available Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

Warm regards, 

  

Mary Betlejewski 

Manager, Network Development & Performance 

Sharp Health Plan 
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